

Reedsport School District 105

100 Ranch Road, Reedsport OR 97467-1739 **Phone:** (541) 271-3656 • **Fax:** (541) 271-3658

April 19, 2021

RE: Opt In Testing

Dear parent guardian of a Reedsport Student,

For the current 2020-2021 school year, the Reedsport school district will provide the Oregon smarter balanced assessments to eligible students only upon request by the parent or guardian.

If you want to have your student participate in this state testing for the 20-21 school year you will need to sign up in your students school office before April 30.

Students who are not signed up for state testing prior to April 30 will not be tested in the 20-21 school year.

If you have any questions about this please visit with the office at your students school.

Sincerely,

Jon Zwemke Reedsport School District Superintendent